On September 17th, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item G3 - Boys and Girls Club Mentoring Services Grant:
 
Question:  Why is this late?

 

Response:  As is stated in the board report, the School District and the Boys and Girls Club received both the grant announcement and award at the same time, in August 2005.  The grant is awarded to the School District but is designated for the Boys and Girls Club.  The Boys and Girls Club subsequently wrote the grant application.
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